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What we’re building 

BAM is managing the construction of the new Greenock 
Health Centre at 26 Wellington Street, Greenock PA15 
4NG. 

It is a new build Health & Care Centre project delivered 
through the Hub West Scotland framework with a value 
of approximately £21 million. 

The project commenced on site the 21st Jan 2019 for a 
period of 83 weeks. Principle activities on the project will 
involve bulk earthworks to the main site and North Car 
park, substructure, superstructure and envelope / roofing 
works. This will be followed by internal fit-out works to 
the building. Externally it incorporates car parking, soft 
landscaping and a landscaped courtyard to the building.   
Services based at the new state-of-the-art centre will  
include four GP practices, a community hub, dentistry, 
podiatry, physiotherapy, sexual health, treatment rooms, 
district nursing, health visiting, school nursing, home care 
teams, child and adult mental health, speech and 
language therapy, out-patient clinics and a cafe.  
The new centre will aim to provide modern health and  
social care premises, and will expand the range of  
services available.  

 
 
 

What’s happening and what’s coming up?  

Works are progressing well and we are carrying out the 
following works; 

• Foundation excavations and bulk muckshift 

• Concrete pours to foundations. 

• Car Park formation. 

• Retaining walls ongoing. 

• New drainage tie-in on Wellington Street. 

 

 

About BAM 

BAM Construction is part of BAM Construct UK which is 
one of the country’s largest construction services 
organisations with a turnover of more than £900 million. 
We operate throughout England, Scotland and 
Wales. Our European parent company is Royal BAM 
Group which employs over 25,000 people worldwide and 
has a turnover of €7billion. 
 
Current Site (View from North looking South) 

 

Welcome to our newsletter, which aims to keep you up-to-date with what is happening on our site. 
 
 

 
Environment and community 

BAM is committed to helping the environment and 
community. This includes reducing our carbon 
emissions, recycling, and wherever possible diverting 
waste from landfill. There will be a number of 
environmental targets set for the project.  

We are also committed to making a difference in the 
communities in which we work and live and our projects 
aim to deliver economic and social benefit. On this 
project we will develop a project specific community 
engagement plan which will aim to deliver real benefits 
for the area. 

Please help us with safety 

Construction sites can be dangerous. At BAM our top 
priority is the health and safety of everyone who works 
on our sites, the public and the local community affected 
by our work. If you need to contact us, please ring us or 
call our office but please do not enter the site. 
 
Please make any children in your care aware that our 
building site is not a playground and that they must not 
enter the site. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

For more details about BAM visit: 
www.bam.co.uk 
 

Contacting the site team 

If you have any questions or concerns about what is 
happening at site, please contact the site manager or call 
us on Tel:  0141 7798888. 

http://www.bam.co.uk/

